
Unable to distribute the uniform  
on 1st and 2nd April 2017  

Date :31st March 2017

Mrs. Deepti Singh 
Principal



Due to some unforeseen issues, Bombay Fashions has informed

us that they will be unable to distribute the uniform  on 1st and 2nd April 2017

as announced earlier. Alternate dates when intimated to us the same will be 

posted on the website immediately  .
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